
MINUTES OF SELECTMEN’S MEETING 
JUNE 19, 2015 

 
 
Chairman Hevy called the meeting to order at the Elementary School auditorium at 6:39 
PM. 
 
Mrs. Walter presented Change Order #4 from Fuss and O’Neill for the Murphy Road 
bridge project in the amount of $6,200.00. (Available in the Selectmen’s office)  Mrs. 
Walter moved, and Mr. Smith seconded, a motion to approve the change order.  So 
voted. 
 
The Selectmen attended and participated in the adjourned session of the Annual Town 
Meeting beginning at 7:30 PM. 
 
At 9:00 PM Mrs. Walter moved, and Mr. Hevy seconded, a motion to adjourn.  So voted. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Leslie Scott Burton 
Administrative Assistant   


